
City of Portsmouth, NH 
 

RFP #18-21 
Hydrosolids Management 

 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

 
Issued:  December 16, 2020 

  
 
This addendum forms part of the original document titled “RFP #18-21 Hydrosolids 
Management”. 
 
Due to anticipated inclement weather, the Bid due Date and Time has been changed to January 
28, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.   
 
The mandatory pre-proposal meeting has been changed to January 6, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at 
the Water Treatment Plant, 60 Freshet Road, Madbury, NH. 
 

Bidders are to acknowledge this Addendum within their RFP proposal.   Failure to do so may 
subject a bidder to disqualification. 
 

 
End of Addendum #1 


